
Minutes, Palouse Patchers September 3, 2018 General Meeting 

Meeting was held in the 1912 Great Room, as the event center at the Fairgrounds was preparing for the 
Fair. 

Meeting opened at 7PM b Leslie Sprouse 

Newcomers introduced themselves and were welcomed 

Note: the September Newsletter said that the Sept and October Meetings would be held in the 1912 
Bldg. It will actually be the September and NOVEMBER meetings. October will meet in the Event Center 
at the Fairgrounds as usual. 

Leslie passed out a sign up sheet for meeting set up. 

Leslie read Thanks you notes from 4H and Heifer International for monetary donations from the PP. 

Quilt show related: 

Mindy Hicks requested someone take charge of the raffle tickets. Karen Adams volunteered. 

Molly Welsh will do admissions 

Sanity Seekers will do the Saturday night security 

Need volunteers to move raffle quilt to different venues AND someone to do housekeeping chores 
during the quilt show 

The Quilt Show banner (inside the show) is looking a little dated, and a volunteer is needed to replace it. 

Fair Related: 

Karen Hagen asked everyone to sign up for the fair shifts- about 2 hours each. Sign up genius info in the 
newsletter. 

The printed fair book has all the information on classes etc. 

Quilt Camp related: 

Quilt camp is Oct 10-14 $50 deposit ASAP, or pay $206, the entire amount. Must be paid in full by the 
October meeting end. 

Thursday-Saturday massage will be available 65 for an hour, 35 for a half hour 

Will be held at same place as last year, north of Harrison 

Information and registration forms on the PP website, or call Ann Frey for details. 

CASA related: 

2016 95 quilts donated 

2017 102 quilts donated 

2018 Jan-August 49 quilts donated 



Iris has photo albums of all quilts. 

Donna Bailey and Sue Scott are taking over CASA now. 

Fall Festival related: 

Dinner September 27 at Holiday Inn Express Pullman 

Stitches and Petals will have chicken drawing block on Sept 5 

Ann Shaw, nationally recognized teacher will present Flowers of the Gorge on Friday and Chicken or Frog 
block on Saturday 

55 dollars each day, bring your own fabric. 

Mary Jean Craig reported on the fleece trying project for 4H in June. 

8-9 Patchers helped 35 kids complete 30 blankets. 11 went to CASA, rest to Good Sam, Care Net Aspen 
Park etc. 

Molly Welsh announced the Salvation Army will need bell ringers at 3 places in Moscow and 2 in 
Pullman 

Debbie Goetz announced that the family of Kathleen Butts is having an epic fabric sale of her stash, tons 
of fabric. Must call for an appointment. 

Ann Swenson has a Sweet 16 for sale 208 669 2291 or angelwoodquilts@yahoo.com 

Julie Trail is selling a Koala sewing cabinet 

QOV Sew day will be at the Viola Community Center on October 7 and 8 9 AM on 

Budget and Bylaws will be voted on in the October Meeting 

Tool Time 

Show and Tell 

Celia Boland did a program on more exciting borders and bindings. 

 

Submitted by Margaret Donelick 

Secretary 
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